
 
 
 
 

 
These are the 2010 S-590 nominations received. 
There are two lists – one sorted alphabetically and the 
second sorted by Geographic Area. These lists will be 
updated. Please check back. 
 
NAFRI will mail an initial informational letter to each 
nominee within the next week explaining pre-course 
work for the winter of 2008/2009.  
 
Due to the Federal IQCS process, many S-590 nomination forms did not fully address the 
course prerequisites. Under remarks-missing prerequisites are the prerequisites that were 
not documented. Course prerequisites must be completed either before the fall 2009 pre-course 
test or the beginning of the course in early March 2010.  
 
Attached is the S-590 Candidate Mentor Process letter that was sent to the Geographic Area 
Coordinating Groups on May 2, 2008. If you have any questions, please call Cyndie Hogg, 
S-590 Course Coordinator at 520-799-8753 or email chogg @ fs.fed.us (remove spaces).  
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http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_Nominations_Alphabetical.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/S-590_by_Geographic_Area.pdf
http://nafri.gov/courses/s590/2010_S-590_request_for_candidates.pdf

